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CBC ANNUAL MEETING AND 

WORSHIP CONFERENCE DEADLINES 
 

This is to remind everyone that the dates of our CBC Annual Meeting and Worship 

Conference of July 18-20 are quickly approaching.   We are looking forward to our 

worship and fellowship time together. Please note that online registration will close on 

July 5th, 2024. If you have not registered, please consider doing that soon! After that 

date, registration will only be available at the door. Also, please be sure to secure your 

hotel lodging, as nearby hotels are filling up quickly. All registration and hotel information 

is available on our website, www.covenantbrethren.org  Please contact our office with 

any questions you may have. 

 

YOUTH MISSION PROJECT: 

Also, as a part of our conference, our CBC Youth will be blessings the community with 

support. Craig Howard, our CBC Youth Advisor invites you to bring the items listed 

below to our conference. The youth will take these items, pack them in Ziploc bags and 

present them to the Water Street Mission in Lancaster. Here are items you may 

considering donating: 

 

Travel sized soap, toothpaste, toothbrush, razors and shaving cream in small cans. 

Band-aids, feminine hygiene supplies, shampoo, hard candy like peppermints, 

deodorant, baby wipes, a key chain can opener, ChapStick, Sim Jims, belts, tissues – 

these always go quick, and hand sanitizer. Again, please bring travel-sizes. Thank you 

for helping our CBC Youth to bless the community in Jesus name! 

 

CELEBRATION OFFERING 

As a part of our Annual Meeting and Worship Conference, the CBC Stewardship 

Committee would like to encourage you to come prepared to support a celebration 

offering. 

 

In the Bible, a celebration offering is often referred to as a "peace offering" or "fellowship 

offering." It was given to express gratitude, thanksgiving, or to celebrate fellowship and 

communion with God and with others. We will be lifting this celebration offering on 

Thursday evening during the Annual Meeting and worship Conference. Please consider 

joining us with an offering from your church or you personally. These funds will be used 

to support the general operation of the Covenant Brethren Church.  Hope to see you 

there. 

 

Blessings, 

Stewardship Committee 

http://www.covenantbrethren.org/

